
48th HNFS meeting 
Meeting date: 08/07/2024 11:00 

Participants: Daniele Butti, Ubaldo Iriso, Stefano Mazzoni, Mirko Siano, Laura Torino 

Notes 
• Mirko presents preliminary material on speckle project for FCC-ee in view of talk to be delivered 

at the next FCC-ee BI meeting on Monday 15 July. Stefano suggests focusing on the time 
planning/schedule and deliverables. Mirko will circulate updated slides within a couple of days 
for crosschecks. Stefano will send out invitation to the next FCC-ee BI meeting. 

• Stefano asks when we can access NCD for tests. Ubaldo reports that this will be possible not 
earlier than beginning of next year (i.e. end of January 2025). 

• Concerning FE21, order to purchase mono was sent, it will take approx. 9 months. Beamline 
likely ready by summer 2025. Stefano then suggests exploiting first half of 2025 to test new 
targets at NCD. 

Other 
• Daniele was invited at the next ICFDT7 conference in Frascati in October. He will be delivering a 

talk on FCC-ee diagnostics and mention the speckle project. 
• Ubaldo will go at the IBIC conference to present the work on numerical simulations. 
• Ubaldo mentions that the LEAPS proposal unfortunately did not pass and will not be funded. 

 

Next meeting: August 28th at 10:00 


